
 

STAFF REPORT 

5/13/2020 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Maritza Martinez, Public Works Director  

SUBJECT: Authorize rejection of all bids for Bagdouma Pool Rehabilitation Project No. 

030520.    
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Authorize rejection of all bids for Bagdouma Pool Rehabilitation Project No. 030520.   

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

 

On March 5, 2020, a formal bid was published for the various needed repairs to the Bagdouma 

Pool.  These repairs included: plaster, tile work and replacement of both the filtration and 

chlorinator systems.  The current pool plaster is 25 years old and the pool’s filtration system is 

close to 40 years old.  Due to the fiscal impacts on the city’s revenue projections resulting from 

the COVID-19 pandemic it is recommended that this work be deferred and be revisited later next 

fiscal year.  The bid process closed on April 9, 2020 and five (5) bid responses were received 

ranging from $241k-$401k.   

 

a. Ojeda Pool & Spa 

 $241,728.14 

b. California Waters  

 $323,364.00 

c. Shipley Construction  

 $358,000.00 

d. Condor Inc. 

 $397,000.00 

e. California Commercial Pools  

 $401,000.00 

  

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

The recommended action would not have a negative impact on the current FY 2019/2020 budget.      

 

Attachments: Bid Results  


